The Moosletter

"Life is looking up at Downsize Farm"





Summer Favorites

With summer in full swing, our clients are looking forward to spending quality time outside and with family. John, a client of Downsize Farm, says that he is looking forward to mowing his yard and helping the Kenton Ridge Football team get ready for their upcoming season. Jennifer, another client at Downsize, is looking forward to spending her summer outside with her family.



Client Spotlight

Corey enjoys watching sports, spending time with friends and family, his girlfriend and dog.

Serving our Community

Our clients and staff head to the Second Harvest Food Bank in Springfield each week to help sort and check food donations. One in five people struggle with hunger. We are doing our part to combat hunger and malnutrition. According to Second Harvest, in 2020, they provided 10,462,411 meals to those in need!

